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Bryan Berns

ECE 350-1

Follow-Up Letter
190 Words

February 11, 2004

1410 Engineering Drive

Madison, WI 53706

February 11, 2004

Terrance Daniels

United Parcel Services, Inc.

5002 Pflaum Road

Madison, WI 53718-6728

Dear Mr. Daniels:

It was a pleasure speaking with you about the information technology positions available at the United Parcel Service.  I hope you now have a better idea of what skills and services I have to offer at UPS.
As I mentioned during the interview, I have spent the last five years working in the information technology industry.  These experiences have not only provided the technical expertise, but they have also made me well versed in interacting with the end user and software makers.  My education in electrical engineering and computer science will be an asset when large projects must be conquered.  We also discussed my personal projects which are a great example of my initiative to tackle a complex problem independently.
To help reinforce my history of success, I have enclosed a list of references.  These individuals may be very enthusiastic concerning my work skills and theory.   If you require any information we did not cover in the interview, please let me know.  I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Bryan J. Berns
